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"THE GREATEST VALUE OF A PICTURE IS WHEN IT FORCES US TO NOTICE WHAT WE NEVER 
EXPECTED TO SEE. " 

 
 

On 13 October 2023, the Department of Computer Science society, ‘Cybernauts’ and the 
Department of Statistics society, ‘Statistika’ in collaboration with IQAC, Mata Sundri College 
for Women held an Interdisciplinary hands-on workshop on ‘Data Visualization and 
Presentation Tools’, focusing on the foundation for creating engaging infographics. Around 
60 students from various departments attended the workshop. 
 
The event started at 1:30 pm with the felicitation of the guest Speaker, Mrs Sheetal Singh, 
an Assistant Professor from the Department of Computer Science, Ramanujan College, 
University of Delhi. Dr Lokesh Kumar Gupta, director IQAC, MSCW, gave an encouraging 
speech to the students about how data visualisation is much needed these days due to the 
fast-paced nature of the modern world and the necessity to present data comprehensibly. 
 
Then Mrs Singh guided the audience about the comprehensive exploration of data 
visualisation and presentation technique. During the workshop, students gained hands-on 
experience with powerful Data visualisation tools such as Piktochart and Canva. This 
enabled them to learn the art of creating engaging and informative infographics which not 
only deliver information to the targeted audience but also draw and hold the viewer’s 
attention. 
 
The interactive session ignited the inquisitiveness of all participants. It culminated at 3:30 
PM with a vote of thanks and a thunderous round of applause for Mrs Sheetal Singh, who 
reflected her profound knowledge on the topic. 
 
The student's responses and excellent feedback only proved how much such sessions are 
needed and how the students learned several ways to effectively represent data through 
infographics in such a short amount of time. Considering the efficient application of Data 
visualisation skills that attendees demonstrated, it is safe to say that the event was a great 
success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


